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The High Street entrance of Sterling Memorial Library (SML) will be closed until Friday, August 22, to
accommodate construction activity related to the restoration of the SML nave. The Wall Street entrance to SML will
remain open and will serve as the primary entrance and exit for the Library. The one exception will be for anyone
requiring wheelchair access – they can continue to use the High Street entrance, where a security guard will be
available to assist. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this closing of the High Street entrance as the
nave restoration project enters its final weeks. For any questions about the closing or the nave restoration in
general, please contact Kendall Crilly (kendall.crilly@yale.edu [1])
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